Mr. York,

I am writing you in regards to my application to the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission. Gerald Bolas forwarded me your address and encouraged me to send you my resume and attend the next meeting on May 11th. 

I believe that I can be a strong asset to the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission considering my background in the arts, commitment to public service, and strong desire to help my community. 

Since I moved to Chapel Hill to attend law school I have been teaching private guitar lessons. As a musician, I have experience performing as a violinist in orchestras, playing in small jazz ensembles and even playing at live rock shows. As President of the Carolina Public Interest Organization, I not only coordinated a benefit concert at Local 506 but also formed and performed with a small rock band at the concert this past March. In addition to music, I have maintained my background in writing, freelancing several news and feature pieces for a variety of news outlets.

I have freelanced over the past few years and worked as a staff member at the Daily Free Press, as well as, had some of my creative writing featured in literary magazines.

As I previously stated, I have a strong commitment to public service. I devoted the majority of my first year of law school's free time to completing pro bono projects throughout the state. I am also serving as President of C-PILO, a student organization devoted to raising funds to provide fellowships for students working in the public sector over their summers. This position has allowed me to develop leadership skills, work with local businesses and provided me experience running a small non-profit.

For the foregoing reasons I hope that you select me to serve on the Chapel Hill Public Arts Commission. Thank you for considering my application. I look forward to meeting and hopefully serving with you in the near future.

Best,

Zachary Kohn

Carolina Law

J.D. Candidate 2013

C-PILO President

